
 

 

 
 
31 January 2022 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
We are looking to enhance our Arts curriculum at Archibald and we would love to strengthen our links 
with the community.  
 
We would like to know if any of our parents or wider family members have any talents, interests or skills 
in any areas of the Arts and would be willing to discuss how they could share their passion within school?  
This could be photography, drawing, illustrations, painting, music, dancing, sculpting, drama etc. and ebe 
delivered in the form of a workshop for a specific class or year group, or involvement in a topic or a school 
club.  
 
Please fill in the form below to express any interest and return to school.   
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs. Howard and Mrs. Mullick.   
  
  
 
Name: ________________________________________________________  
 
Contact number/email: __________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________  Class: _______ 
 
Area of interest:  ________________________________________________  
 

  


